
Dear all,  

 

the next SIG meeting will take place in Cologne from January 15-18 (Monday to Thursday). The 

exact location is at the Humanwissenschaftliche campus of the University of 

Cologne: https://lageplan.uni-koeln.de/#!221 

 

Due to other (less important) events in Cologne the same week there may be a shortage of hotel 

beds. Thus I would suggest that you: 

 

- consider booking early rather than later 

- consider nearby cities — this area has a larger population density than the Netherlands so the 

commute between cities takes less time than one often can experience within larger cities.  

 

For example, in Bonn there are several hotels close to the stations Bad Godesberg Bahnhof and 

Bonn Hauptbahnhof. 

IntercityHotel Bonn is relatively new and has good reviews. It is next to Hauptbahnhof (which 

means you are sleeping next to the station). 

Another good option is Günnewig Hotel Bristol Bonn by Centro, close to Hauptbahnhof.  

Günnewig Hotel Residence by Centro, 2 minutes walk to Hauptbahnhof. 

Even Düsseldorf is less than an hour away by public transport.  

 

Thanks to Zoe Schubert (cc here) for digging up information, if you have any question please get 

in touch with her and/or me.  

 

We are looking forward to meeting you in Cologne! 

 

Regards, 

 

Øyvind 
 

https://lageplan.uni-koeln.de/#%21221

